
 

 

 

 

Town of Mendon 
Water Commission 

Meeting Minutes for 
April 10, 2014 

 
Attending: D. Watson, V. Cataldo, D. D’Alessandro; T. Watson, Certified Water 
Operator; J. Morin, R. Burns, C. Burke – Hopedale Water Commissioners. 
 
On April 10, 2014, the Mendon Water Commissioners attended Hopedale’s Water 
Commission meeting at the Hopedale Town Hall at 7pm. 
 
Members discussed the contract with Hopedale going forward.  The existing contract 
will be kept, which goes through 2015.  After that, it will likely be extended another 
three years.  Hopedale does not wish to take over the system. 
 


